
 

                                                                                                                                                THE WOODLANDS TOWNSHIP                                                                           
   The Woodlands, TX 

 

 

 

 

 
NEWS  RELEASE                                                                 For media inquiries, contact: Nick Wolda 

nwolda@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov  

 
Gorilla Hole set to return for fall series on August 17, 2018 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (August 10, 2018) – Gorilla Hole, the popular Friday night event for 
fifth- and sixth-graders, kicks off the fall series on Friday, August 17, 2018, from 7 to 9:45 p.m. 
at The Recreation Center at Bear Branch, 5310 Research Forest, The Woodlands, TX 77381.  
 
Gorilla Hole is a fun gathering where incoming/outgoing fifth- and sixth-graders socialize, play 
games, participate in theme nights and enjoy pizza and sweet treats along with much more. 
Pre-registration is not required. The fee is $7 per person at the gate. Concessions are available 
for $1 per item, and the concession stand accepts cash only. 
 
This event will be highly staffed with police security and Township staff. Children will not be 
permitted to leave the recreation center unless accompanied by their parent or guardian. 
 
Residents are encouraged to mark their calendars for upcoming Gorilla Hole dates this fall. 
 
Fall 2018 Gorilla Hole Dates 
August 17, 2018 
September 7, 2018 
September 21, 2018 
November 2, 2018 
November 16, 2018 
December 7, 2018 
 
For more information about Gorilla Hole, please view The Woodlands Township calendar at 
www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/calendarofevents, follow the Township’s Parks and 
Recreation Department on Facebook at www.facebook.com/townshipparksandrec or call 281-
210-3950 for up-to-date event information. 
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